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This week you should have received on your 

personal email…

Y4 MTC info

Infant blg Dinner Choice form

Teacher strikes info

Dates going forward

Tuesday 24th

January

9am – Year 6 Stay and Learn

Monday 6th

February

9:00 – 9:30 Year 3 and 4 Writing Stay and 

Learn

3:30 – 4:30 School viewing for prospective 

Nursery and Reception parents

Friday 10th

February

Last day of the half term

Monday 20th

February

Children’s first day back in school

Thursday 2nd

March

World Book Day – Children to come to 

school dressed as a book character

Stars of the week

w/c 16th January 2023

Class 10 Olivia M
Class 11 Darcie B
Class 12 Pearl V

Class 2 Evie B Class 13 Olivia P
Class 3 Jude W Class 14 Silva S
Class 4 Caleb S Class 15 Arya B
Class5 Jacob H Class 16 Carter G
Class 6 Alexus Eve B Class 17 Reon T
Class 7 Lacey V Class 18 Fred C
Class 8 George A Class 19 Maisey W
Class 9 Lillia S Class 20 Seth E

Next week the menu is week three. 
The menu is on our web site.

You will have heard that the National Education Union have announced this week that their members have voted in favour of strike 
action. The dates that will affect our school are: Wednesday 1st February, Tuesday 28th February, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 
16th March. Although many of our teachers will be taking part in the strike action, in order to minimise disruption to our families, we 
have drawn up plans to keep the school open on these days to all of our pupils. You should have received a separate letter today
explaining the steps that school have taken and how it will affect your child in more detail. 
As always, there is lots of fabulous and creative learning going on in school and we try to post as much as we can on Twitter so that you 
can see what our children have been up to over the week. Please do take a look at our Twitter feed @thorpehesleypri. We have also 
been busy updating the curriculum section of our website so please have a look for more detail about what your children are learning in 
school. 
Mrs Hewitt, Head Teacher

Woodlies After School Club
Our wrap around care facilities are very popular with our 
families and, as a result, are very well subscribed. However, due 
to staffing ratios, we are unable to go above certain numbers. 
We always try our best to be flexible and fit children in where 
we can, however, we cannot always guarantee that there will 
be a space available if you book on the day. So, please try to 
book ahead where ever possible. If you are needing to book last 
minute, please do so via phone as we cannot always guarantee 
that emails will be picked up in time. Many thanks.  

Well done to the following 
rockers for earning the most 
coins this week:
1. Isabella W – Y3
2. Darcey D – Y3
3. Stefan T – Y3
4. Austin G – Y3
5. Nicole B – Y3

Interestingly, all in Year 3! 
Well done team Y3!

Percentage of children in each class who have read at least three 

times a week and recorded in Reading Record books

Class 2 83.3% Class 11 92.3%

Class 3 70.8% Class 12 87.5&

Class 4 68.0% Class 13 100%

Class 5 64.3% Class 14 86.2%

Class 6 75.9% Class 15 96.3%

Class 7 76.0% Class 16 100%

Class 8 100% Class 17 77.8%

Class 9 88.5% Class 18 87.0%

Class 10 75.0% Class 19 95.7%

Class 20 83.3%
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